
I would like to lodge my support for the Glendell Continued Operations Project SSD-9349 

 
The Glendell Continued Operations Project is situated in area where coal mining contributes 
directly to local and State communities & businesses. The brownfields project is an 
extension of existing operations in place over the past 10 years, considering this the project 
will have minimal impact on the environment within the Hunter Valley area 
 
Glendell Continued Operations approval will continue employment for existing staff, 
contractors to a peak of approximately 690 and provide ongoing business to local suppliers, 
the construction of the new Mine Infrastructure Area will see approximately 350 construction 
jobs.  
 
The expansion will see continued use of existing Mt Owen Complex Infrastructure to process 
and send the coal to the port. The export income generated by the project will assist in the 
state of NSW through royalty revenue and the national interest by contributing positively to 
employment and Australia's balance of trade. 
 
The environmental assessment has more then adequately addressed the needs of the 
community, the Glendell Continued Operations Project deserves the support of the NSW 
government in order to continue providing a benefit to the state and continued support and 
employment to existing and future staff for years to come 

 

Regards.  
 
Callan Sheldon  

 

 

 

 

 

 


